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February 11, 1974

Mr. Carl W. Dablstein
53300 N. 56TH Street
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Mr. Dablstein;

This is to confirm that it was WJMT you were listening to on the morning
of February 4, 1974.

In answer to your question, yes we have changed call letters from WXMT
to WIMT. This was effective in July of 1973.

You were fortunate to hear us at that time of the morning since we
operate on only 500 watts prior to sunrise.

Sincerely,

Wayne H. Smith
General Manager
WJIJMT Radio
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